
Farmers & Merchants Bank & Trust

Attention All Internet and Mobile Banking Users 
F&M Bank & Trust will soon be using SecureNow™

On June 4, 2024 at 10 AM – There will be a new  
login process when using Online or Mobile Banking.

F&M Bank & Trust is invested in fraud prevention and helping 
customers safeguard access to account information. To improve  
security when using Online or Mobile Banking, we will now  
be using SecureNow™.

What is SecureNow™:

 •  Secure login to Online and Mobile Banking platforms

 •  Easy, Seamless Digital Fraud Mitigation

 •  Smooth, easy, hassle-free log-in for customers

What you need to do:

 •  Login to your Online or Mobile Banking using your existing login credentials

 •  Follow the prompts to input accurate and current phone numbers

 •  Choose which method of contact you prefer for Multi-Factor Authentication/Identity Verification –  
                 text message or phone call

The SecureNow™ system will begin to recognize devices and locations normally used by customers and will challenge 
users when activity is out of the norm.

We continue to look for ways to improve the security of our online services.

Questions?  Contact us at 319-754-2265 or stop into any of locations.

fmbanktrust.bank


